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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No. (40 , s. 2023

EXTENSION OF THE REGISTRATION FOR THE 2023 SPECIAL
PHILIPPINE EDUCATIONAL PLACEMENT TEST (PEPT)

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors
District and School Testing Coordinators
School Heads in-charge of Testing and Assessments
All Concerned

1. In reference to Division Memorandum No. 646, S. 2023 titled Administration of
the 2023 Special Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT), and in reference
to the Bureau of Education’s (BEA) Advisory, please be informed that the registration
for the 2023 Special PEPT is extended from August 31, 2023 to September 15, 2023.

2. For private schools with eligible applicants for the Special PEPT, please coordinate with

the School Head in-charge of Testing and Assessment or the District Testing
Coordinator relative to the registration process.

3. For your reference, please see attached BEA’s Advisory.

4. For further details please contact SDO’s Focal Person, EPS Raul R. Agaran at numbers
042 7840366 local 115.

5. Widest and immediate dissemination of this memorandum is~desired.

ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA, CESO
Schools Division Superintende 7
sgorra09/04/2023
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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Chucation
BUREAU OF EDUCATION ASSESSMIENT

Office of the Director

August 31, 2023

ADVISORY

Administration of the 2023 Special Philippine
Educational Placement Test (PEPT)

Pursuant to DepEd Memorandum No. 49, s. 2023, this Bureau announces the
extension of the test registration in select schools division offices (SDOs) for
Special PEPT from August 31, 2023 to September 15, 2023. The uploading of
the actual number of test registrants will be moved on September 20, 2023
through this link: bit.ly/SpPEPT2023 using the file name:
[Region]_[Division]_2023 Special PEPT Updated Testing Centers & Actual
Number of Registrants.

. The Division Testing Coordinators (DTCs) shall ensure that the number of test

takers should not exceed with the allotted slots per testing centers.

Should there be any concerns in modifying the names of the testing centers,

the Regional Testing Coordinators (RTCs) shall submit an official

communication letter to the Bureau of Education Assessment-Education
Assessment Division (BEA-EAD) through email at bea.ead@deped.gov.ph on or
before September 15, 2023.

. For more information, please contact BEA-EAD at telephone number (02)

8631-2589.

. Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.
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Director IV

2/F Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City, Philippines
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